
 
 
        15th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

School Notices – A great new fundraising initiative for our school 

 

We are delighted to announce the enrolment of Hydesville Tower School in an 

exciting new digital noticeboard for parents called School Notices. 

 

We are keen to update the way Hydesville parents are able to communicate 

between themselves, whilst also benefitting some of our school causes. The School 

Notices website will be accessible to all parents at www.schoolnotices.co.uk and 

we will also be providing a link to the website from our main school website in due 

course. 

 

School Notices is an exciting, safe and secure marketplace for parents from 

independent schools. It is free to browse and post notices whilst providing a place 

for local and parent owned businesses to advertise to this attractive demographic. 

As more and more schools enroll, it broadens the reach for those posting notices 

and the site has also become a terrific place to promote the many sales and charity 

events being run by parents. 

 

Whilst the posting of notices is totally free, proceeds from any business advertising 

on the site will be given to Hydesville and will go directly towards additional 

resources for our pupils.  Many local and parent owned businesses would like to 

market to our parent body and parents from other schools and in this is a way we 

can connect the dots whilst protecting privacy and use your power as parents to 

raise funds for school causes.   

 

I would strongly encourage you to register on the site to get fully behind this 

fantastic new facility and start to spread the word, as the more of you who use it, 

the more useful it will become.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Mr Honey 

Headmaster 

http://www.schoolnotices.co.uk/
https://www.schoolnotices.co.uk/auth/register

